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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Farmor’s School Data Privacy Notice – How we use student information 
 
Please find a document attached concerning the use and protection of personal data at Farmor’s School.   
This statutory notice has been updated to conform to the General Data Protection Regulation 2018.   
 
We hope that the language used in the Privacy Notice is accessible to all of our students, but you may wish 
to go through it with your child if there is anything you think they may not understand.  This document can 
also be found on the school website. 
 
Please find attached a declaration we would ask you to complete and return to us.  Please note that if your 
child is 16, or will reach the age of 16 before the end of the next academic year (by August 2020), the 
declaration needs to be signed by them. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns regarding this issue, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  

Matthew Evans 
Headteacher 
 
 


